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Jesus summoned the Twelve and began to send them out two by two, and gave them authority over 

unclean spirits. 

 

Masses:  7:30 am – Traditional Holy Mass      9:00 am – Contemporary Holy Mass 

11:00 – Traditional Holy Mass, at Our Savior Chapel, Tripp Park 

TODAY – Annual Parish Pilgrimage and Outing beginning 

with Holy Mass at 11:00 am at The Grotto, Cathedral Cemetery 

in Minooka.  Then spend the afternoon enjoying good food and 

the company of our fellow parishioners. 
 

TUESDAY, July 14th 

 6:30 pm – Prayer Shawl meeting (see announcement) 
 

WEDNESDAY, July 15th  

 FLEA MARKET DROP OFF DEADLINE 
 

NEXT SUNDAY, July 19th – The Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Holy Mass: 7:30 am Traditional – 9:00 am Contemporary - 11 am Our Savior Chapel-Tripp Park 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

BANNS 2 – Published now is the banns of marriage between Amy Lynn Umerich and Patrick Alfonso 

Cadden. 
 

THE PRAYER SHAWL AND BLANKET MINISTRY – will meet on Wednesday, July 15 at 6:30 

pm and on Wednesday, August 12 at 6:30 pm in the Church Library.  We invite all to attend to help 

with the work in our Lord's Church. 
 

A SPECIAL "THANK YOU" – to all sisters, clergy & friends who attended the ANS Meeting @ 

the YMS of R Park on Wednesday evening.  Touches of beverages, delicious prepared dishes, & 

deserts made our "POT LUCK THEME" enjoyable to all!  
 

Ladies' Please mark your calendars, our next scheduled meeting, Wednesday, August 12th (6:30 p.m.) 

YMS of R Park.   Our "theme".......Sweets & Treats! 
 

Looking forward to another delightful evening/meeting,               Kathy Michalina   
 

FLEA MARKET NEWS – Thank You for all of the donations to our Market. Due to space 

constraints, the cutoff for drop-offs will be Wednesday July 15.  We need deserts, baked goods, cakes, 

pies etc. for the upcoming event.  Also, there is a need for costume jewelry and large plastic bags.  

There are plenty of the size you get at the grocery store, but the large ones are needed for our shoppers!  
 

NUC MUSIC WORKSHOP CONCERT – The National United Choirs 32nd General 

Convention/24th Music Workshop will be held at Holy Mother of Sorrows in Dupont July 22nd - 24th.  

The theme of the workshop is Singing is Believing.  A concert will be presented by the Workshop 

Participants on Friday, July 24, 2015 at 7:00 pm.  Everyone is welcome and invited to attend this 

uplifting performance. There is no attendance charge for this event. 
 

52nd ANNUAL OPEN PIT CHICKEN BARBECUE will be held on Saturday, July 18, 2015 from 

12 PM to 6 PM at Holy Mother of Sorrows church grounds, 212 Wyoming Avenue, Dupont, 

PA.  Donation is $10.  Dinner includes half a chicken, coleslaw, French fries, roll, cake and beverage.  
 

Lectors: 
 

7/12 – 7:30 – J. Andrzejewski 
11:00 – Grotto – M. Hughes 

7/19 – 7:30 – J. Orzell 

9:00 – J. Ostrowski & J. Scheuneman 

11:00 – L. McConlogue 

School Information  
Phone: 570-342-2224 

Principal LuAnn Kaszuba - 
Principal@saintstanislauspncc.org 

Website: ststanislauselementaryschool.org  

Parish Office 
570-961-9231 –Youth Center: 570-961-8364 

   Edward Borek: Parishchair@saintstanislauspncc.org 
Announcements: Bulletin@saintstanislauspncc.org 
Bills/Payments: Treasurer@saintstanislauspncc.org 
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2015 - A YEAR OF REGENERATION – continues across our Holy Church.  The Future Direction 

subcommittee of our Polish National Catholic Church is sending our monthly update to keep us on 

track with the implementation of the 2015 Action Plan.  We welcome those who have requested to be 

a part of this important work for the building of God’s Kingdom. 
 

If you are not a part of our monthly email updates – please email your email address to the Future 

Direction subcommittee at FutureDirection@pncc.org to learn, become aware and become a part of 

this important effort for our Holy Church. 
 

The Solemnity of Brotherly Love – September 13, 2015 is the next undertaking as being planned for 

a church wide celebration.  Just prior to this commemoration Prime Bishop Mikovsky will have a 

webinar for our entire Church on Wednesday – September 9th at 7 pm (EST).  The intent of the 

webinar is to bring as many PNCC members and others together to prepare for the Solemnity through 

prayer, music, and meditation.  While many will view the webinar on their home computers, we 

encourage parishes and groups to start making arrangements to “host” and broadcast the webinar so 

that those who may not have access to a computer can still participate in this event.  More information 

about how to register for this webinar will be coming soon.  
 

As we continue in Sacred Vocations months across our Holy Church please pray for Sacred Vocations 

to the Diaconate and Priesthood that men may hear that call and serve our Lord in the ordained 

ministry.  Our Clergy are encouraged to check with their diocesan bishop about the online theological, 

scriptural, liturgical, and pastorals courses which are now available to them.  
 

Please keep this church wide undertaking in your daily prayers – asking God to bless this work and 

allow it to bear fruit for the building of His Holy Church.  
 

"SOLES FOR SOULS" – The Cathedral UYA is taking donations of slightly worn, unworn, or old 

(but in decent shape) shoes for their upcoming community service project.  We are asking that you 

bring these shoes and place them in the buckets of the church hall or if they are in boxes to place them 

under the tables next to the buckets.  The UYA members are planning on taking these donations of 

shoes and donating them to the "One Hot Meal" which is a great community outreach organization 

within our church.  We hope this project will help out those in need within our community and reflect 

upon all of us the gift of giving.  Thank You for your support of our organization, with our fundraisers 

and community outreach projects throughout the year, we truly do appreciate it! 
 

MATCH YOUR SKILLS TO OUR CATHEDRAL NEEDS – Our Parish Committee has 

restructured itself into areas of administrative focus called Functional Areas.   These areas need the 

assistance of our parishioners skilled in the function of each area which is overseen by one or more 

directors on the Committee.   Can you match your skills to these areas and be of help to the Parish by 

participating within them?  They functional areas are: Marketing, Physical Properties, Fundraising, 

Strategic Planning, Outreach/Organizations and Finance.   Please contact Fred Aebli at 

fjaebli@gmail.com or 570-947-4389 to indicate your willingness to serve your Parish by this means. 
 

SUPPORT MINISTRY – When going through a life change, whether expected or unplanned, it 

helps to know you are not alone. The purpose of the support ministry will initially focus on reaching 

out to our members who are experiencing loss or a major life change and offering them support and 

services offered by our church. We are in the beginning stages of assembling members who will help 

in the development of this ministry. All ages are welcome and encouraged to join. Contact Christina 

Nasser-Thomas at 570.687.5408 or christinanasser@gmail.com if you are interested in learning more. 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS NEEDED – Please consider taking a role in our ministry of 

Christian Education as a teacher in our School of Cristian Living.  We have a need for teachers at this 

time as well as for a Director of Christian Education to co-ordinate the teaching efforts within this 

ministry.  Please contact the rectory to indicate your interest in this vital area of our Parish. 
 

PITTSTON AVENUE RENTAL – The third floor apartment at the Pittston Avenue Rental on our 

property is available for occupancy at this time.  Inquiries can be made through the rectory at 343 

6017 or the Parish Office at 961 9231. 
 

YMS OF R PARK RENTALS – Hurry, Hurry, Hurry!  The YMS of R Park Rentals are happening 

as we speak.  So far in 2015, a wedding reception is being held and a few graduation parties.  Last 

year, there were 14 outings at the Grove.  Reserve your date for 2015.  Contact Artie Golembeski for 

details at 570-575-5231 or via email at artbowl@msn.com 
 

BISHOP HODUR RETREAT AND RECREATION CENTER – New rates are up for the summer 

of 2015.  A lot of dates are still open for graduation parties, weddings, church gatherings, or family 

reunions. If you would like more information on making a reservation please contact Stacey Crispino 

Shrive at scrisp83@aol.com or by phone 570-840-9108. 
 

FOOD PANTRY – Please bring canned vegetables on Sunday, July 19th for the One Hot Meal 

Pantry.  Thank you for your continued support of this important project.  
 

FLOWERS – There are many opportunities and dates to offer flowers for display during Sunday 

Mass and other liturgies.  Please contact the parish office or Connie Tellep at jtellep@nep.net. 
 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY – Best wishes are extended to: July 17 – Frank & Jennifer Gerardi. 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY – July 15 –Jason McConnell, Barbara 

Kalteski, Stacey Fick; July 17 – Leonard J. Bogdanski;  
 

FRIENDS IN THE HOSPITAL – July 10 – *Abington: Ann 

Kazmierczak; *Mt. View: Marie Marcinkowski – Paulette 

Wincovich; *Wayne Woodlands: Ed Solosky; *St. Mary’s Villa: 

Clara Zlotowski;  
 

FRIENDS RECOVERING AT HOME – Ray Makowski – 

Donny Godek – Amelia Liska – Mary Szajna – Art Schmidt Jr. – 

Ann Stets – Jean Cwynar – Leonard Wenzel – Josephine 

Kwiatkowski – Jeanne Kowalski - Romaine Thomas.  Please 

pray for them. 

THIS WEEK’S LITURGIES 
Tuesday, July 14 

8:30 am – Mass of the day 

Wednesday, July 15 

8:30 am – Healing Mass 

Thursday, July 16 

8:30 am – Mass of the day 

Friday, July 17 

8:30 am – Mass of the day 

Saturday, July 18 

8:00 am – Sp. Bishop Anthony 

M. Rysz by Gary Bonk 

8:30 am – Sp. Anna Bestrycki 

by Margaret Konkol 

 

https://cts.vrmailer1.com/click?sk=aHIQB2JgLjBK5tS9RAPQF5Oclei4tIY810rDy8wVMceE=/bWFpbHRvOkZ1dHVyZURpcmVjdGlvbkBwbmNjLm9yZw==/G2GEdt5yJZP3JybQ8uKSOw==&merge_field_type=(?x-mi:(?%3C=href=)%5b%5Cs%5d*%5b'%22%5d(?%3Curl%3E%5b%5E%7B'%22%5d.+?)%5b'%22%5d)
mailto:fjaebli@gmail.com
tel:570-947-4389
tel:570.687.5408
mailto:christinanasser@gmail.com
tel:570-575-5231
mailto:artbowl@msn.com
mailto:scrisp83@aol.com
tel:570-840-9108
mailto:jtellep@nep.net

